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August 6, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The St. Hugh’s Alumnae Association of South Florida, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, will be 
holding its Annual Dance on November 10, 2007, at the West Broward Hall in Hollywood, from 
9:00 p.m.  Proceeds from this event will provide deserving students at St. Hugh’s High School in 
Jamaica, with various scholarships, computer and lab equipment, as well as benefiting deserving 
persons locally. 
 
Your past record indicates that you are in support of such ventures.  It is based on this fact that we 
are soliciting your financial support for this event.  We in the Association are keenly aware of how 
much an organization such as yours combined with our efforts can impact a community and bring 
positive results.  We have identified many areas at St. Hugh’s in which the need is great.  Members 
of the Association are very proud and grateful for the experience they had at St. Hugh’s and would 
love to afford the same privilege and honor to current and future students. 
 
We are seeking financial support in advertising in our Souvenir Book, as well as by your attendance.  
I have enclosed a contract for your perusal.  We would welcome a response no later than October 
15, 2007. 
 
Thank you for your support in this and all matters. 
  

Fidelitas in Florida! 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Karen Lee Murphy  
President 

A 501(C)(3) Organization 


